
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim, David and Levi 

Dear Travelers and Staff, 

What a crazy, busy year it has been! I would not have imagined a scenario like this last twelve months, but 

we did it! I am so blessed, to not only have the most amazing travelers that join our trips, but I have the 

most caring and compassionate staff as well. All of you make this the most amazing company. Thank you 

for all you do and the joy you bring to my life, and everyone you meet!  
 

Kim 

Owner 

Able Trek Tours, INC. 
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